
 
GuangZhou Walkera Technology Co., Ltd 

 
Date: 2024/07/17 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The letter grants authorization for representative of Xiamen Huoshiquan Import & 
Export CO., LTD   to apply the FCC for a change in identification. This 
authorization applies to GuangZhou Walkera Technology Co., Ltd, FCC ID: 
S29P2, granted on 08/30/2023, The equipment is electrically identical. 
 
We are aware that Xiamen Huoshiquan Import & Export CO., LTD   intends to 
market the above referenced product under FCC ID: 2AJ55HOLYSTONE9T 
 
The only changes being the applicant, manufacturer, factory, product name, 
model number, trade mark and sample appearance photos, FCC ID and the label 
on the device. 
 
The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to 
be representative of and applicable to the change ID equipment.  
 
Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Client’s signature   
Client’s name / title: Dr. Ben Li/ Manager 
Tel: 86-20-8491-5116 
Email: yazuan2010@163.com 
 

 


